In Defense Of Open Society
Recognizing the pretentiousness ways to acquire this book in defense of open
society is additionally useful. You have remained in right site to begin
getting this info. acquire the in defense of open society member that we pay
for here and check out the link.
You could purchase guide in defense of open society or get it as soon as
feasible. You could quickly download this in defense of open society after
getting deal. So, behind you require the ebook swiftly, you can straight
acquire it. Its thus completely simple and thus fats, isnt it? You have to
favor to in this ventilate

The 100 Best Nonfiction Books of All Time Robert McCrum 2018 100 Best Non
Fiction Books has its origins in the recent 2 year-long Observer serial which
every week featured a work of non fiction). It is also a companion volume to
McCrum's very successful 100 Best Novels published by Galileo in 2015. The list
of books starts in 1611 with the King James Bible and ends in 2014 with
Elizabeth Kolbert's The Sixth Extinction. And in between, on this extraordinary
voyage through the written treasures of our culture we meet Pepys' Diaries,
Charles Darwin's The Origin of Species, Stephen Hawking's A Brief History of
Time and a whole host of additional works.
Finance and the Good Society Robert J. Shiller 2013-04-21 Nobel Prize-winning
economist explains why we need to reclaim finance for the common good The
reputation of the financial industry could hardly be worse than it is today in
the painful aftermath of the 2008 financial crisis. New York Times best-selling
economist Robert Shiller is no apologist for the sins of finance—he is probably
the only person to have predicted both the stock market bubble of 2000 and the
real estate bubble that led up to the subprime mortgage meltdown. But in this
important and timely book, Shiller argues that, rather than condemning finance,
we need to reclaim it for the common good. He makes a powerful case for
recognizing that finance, far from being a parasite on society, is one of the
most powerful tools we have for solving our common problems and increasing the
general well-being. We need more financial innovation—not less—and finance
should play a larger role in helping society achieve its goals. Challenging the
public and its leaders to rethink finance and its role in society, Shiller
argues that finance should be defined not merely as the manipulation of money
or the management of risk but as the stewardship of society's assets. He
explains how people in financial careers—from CEO, investment manager, and
banker to insurer, lawyer, and regulator—can and do manage, protect, and
increase these assets. He describes how finance has historically contributed to
the good of society through inventions such as insurance, mortgages, savings
accounts, and pensions, and argues that we need to envision new ways to
rechannel financial creativity to benefit society as a whole. Ultimately,
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Shiller shows how society can once again harness the power of finance for the
greater good.
In Defence of Open Society George Soros 2019-10-22 George Soros is among the
world's most prominent public figures. He is one of the history's most
successful investors and his philanthropy, led by the Open Society Foundations,
has donated over $14 billion to promote democracy and human rights in more than
120 countries. But in recent years, Soros has become the focus of sustained
right-wing attacks in the United States and around the world based on his
commitment to open society, progressive politics and his Jewish background. In
this brilliant and spirited book, Soros offers a compendium of his philosophy,
a clarion call-to-arms for the ideals of an open society: freedom, democracy,
rule of law, human rights, social justice, and social responsibility as a
universal idea. In this age of nationalism, populism, anti-Semitism, and the
spread of authoritarian governments, Soros's mission to support open societies
is as urgent as it is important.
Arguing about Justice Yannick Vanderborght 2011-10-27 Fifty of today's finest
thinkers were asked to let their imaginations run free to advance new ideas on
a wide range of social and political issues. They did so as friends, on the
occasion of Philippe Van Parijs's sixtieth birthday.
The New Paradigm for Financial Markets George Soros 2008-05-06 In the midst of
the most serious financial upheaval since the Great Depression, legendary
financier George Soros explores the origins of the crisis and its implications
for the future. Soros, whose breadth of experience in financial markets is
unrivaled, places the current crisis in the context of decades of study of how
individuals and institutions handle the boom and bust cycles that now dominate
global economic activity. “This is the worst financial crisis since the 1930s,”
writes Soros in characterizing the scale of financial distress spreading across
Wall Street and other financial centers around the world. In a concise essay
that combines practical insight with philosophical depth, Soros makes an
invaluable contribution to our understanding of the great credit crisis and its
implications for our nation and the world.
Rethinking Open society Michael Ignatieff 2018-07-20 The key values of the Open
Society - freedom, justice, tolerance, democracy and respect for knowledge are increasingly under threat in today's world. As an effort to uphold those
values, this volume brings together some of the key political, social and
economic thinkers of our time to re-examine the Open Society closely in terms
of its history, its achievements and failures, and its future prospects. Based
on the lecture series Rethinking Open Society, which took place between 2017
and 2018 at the Central European University, the volume is deeply embedded in
the history and purpose of CEU, its Open Society mission, and its belief in
educating sceptical but passionate citizens. This volume aims to inspire
students, researchers and citizens around the world to critically engage with
Open Society values and to defend them wherever they are at risk. The volume
features contributions from, among others: Dorothee Bohle, Timothy Garton Ash,
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Jacques Rupnik, Steven Walt, Erica Benner, Robert Kaplan, Andras Sajo, Roger
Scruton, Alina Mungiu-Pippidi, and Pierre Rosanvallon.
The Open Society and Its Enemies Karl Raimund Popper 2011 Written in political
exile during the Second World War, The Open Society and its Enemies prophesied
the collapse of communism in Eastern Europe and exposed the fatal flaws of
socially engineered political systems.
In Defense of Open Society George Soros 2019-10-22 An impassioned defense of
open society, academic and media freedom, and human rights. George Soros -universally known for his philanthropy, progressive politics, and investment
success--has been under sustained attack from the far right, nationalists, and
anti-Semites in the United States and around the world because of his
commitment to open society and liberal democracy. In this brilliant and
spirited book, Soros brings together a vital collection of his writings, some
never previously published. They deal with a wide range of important and timely
topics: the dangers that the instruments of control produced by artificial
intelligence and machine learning pose to open societies; what Soros calls his
"political philanthropy"; his founding of the Central European University, one
of the world's foremost defender of academic freedom; his philosophy; his
boom/bust theory of financial markets and its policy implications; and what he
calls the tragedy of the European Union. Soros's forceful affirmation of
freedom, democracy, the rule of law, human rights, social justice, and social
responsibility as a universal idea is a clarion call-to-arms for the ideals of
open society.
Must Politics Be War? Kevin Vallier 2019-01-02 Americans today are far less
likely to trust their institutions, and each other, than in decades past. This
collapse in social and political trust arguably fuels our increasingly
ferocious ideological conflicts and hardened partisanship. Many believe that
our previously high levels of trust and bipartisanship were a pleasant anomaly
and that we now live under the historic norm. Seen this way, politics itself is
nothing more than a power struggle between groups with irreconcilable aims:
contemporary American politics is war because political life as such is war.
Must Politics Be War? argues that our shared liberal democratic institutions
have the unique capacity to sustain social and political trust between diverse
persons. In succinct, convincing prose, Kevin Vallier argues that
constitutional rights and democratic governance prevent any one ideology or
faith from dominating all others, thereby protecting each person's freedom to
live according to her values and principles. Illiberal arrangements, where one
group's ideology or faith reigns, turn those who disagree into unwilling
subversives, persons with little reason to trust their regime or to be
trustworthy in obeying it. Liberal arrangements, in contrast, incentivize trust
and trustworthiness because they allow people with diverse and divergent ends
to act with conviction. Those with opposing viewpoints become trustworthy
because they can obey the rules of their society without acting against their
ideals. Therefore, as Vallier illuminates, a liberal society is one at moral
peace with a politics that is not war.
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The Open Society and Its Enemies Karl R. Popper 2013-04-21 One of the most
important books of the twentieth century, Karl Popper's The Open Society and
Its Enemies is an uncompromising defense of liberal democracy and a powerful
attack on the intellectual origins of totalitarianism. Popper was born in 1902
to a Viennese family of Jewish origin. He taught in Austria until 1937, when he
emigrated to New Zealand in anticipation of the Nazi annexation of Austria the
following year, and he settled in England in 1949. Before the annexation,
Popper had written mainly about the philosophy of science, but from 1938 until
the end of the Second World War he focused his energies on political
philosophy, seeking to diagnose the intellectual origins of German and Soviet
totalitarianism. The Open Society and Its Enemies was the result. An immediate
sensation when it was first published in two volumes in 1945, Popper's
monumental achievement has attained legendary status on both the Left and Right
and is credited with inspiring anticommunist dissidents during the Cold War.
Arguing that the spirit of free, critical inquiry that governs scientific
investigation should also apply to politics, Popper traces the roots of an
opposite, authoritarian tendency to a tradition represented by Plato, Marx, and
Hegel. In a substantial new introduction written for this edition, acclaimed
political philosopher Alan Ryan puts Popper's landmark work in biographical,
intellectual, and historical context. Also included is a personal essay by
eminent art historian E. H. Gombrich, in which he recounts the story of the
book's eventual publication despite numerous rejections and wartime
deprivations.
The End of America Naomi Wolf 2007-09-05 In a stunning indictment of the Bush
administration and Congress, best-selling author Naomi Wolf lays out her case
for saving American democracy. In authoritative research and documentation Wolf
explains how events of the last six years parallel steps taken in the early
years of the 20th century’s worst dictatorships such as Germany, Russia, China,
and Chile. The book cuts across political parties and ideologies and speaks
directly to those among us who are concerned about the ever-tightening noose
being placed around our liberties. In this timely call to arms, Naomi Wolf
compels us to face the way our free America is under assault. She warns us–with
the straight-to-fellow-citizens urgency of one of Thomas Paine’s revolutionary
pamphlets–that we have little time to lose if our children are to live in real
freedom. “Recent history has profound lessons for us in the U.S. today about
how fascist, totalitarian, and other repressive leaders seize and maintain
power, especially in what were once democracies. The secret is that these
leaders all tend to take very similar, parallel steps. The Founders of this
nation were so deeply familiar with tyranny and the habits and practices of
tyrants that they set up our checks and balances precisely out of fear of what
is unfolding today. We are seeing these same kinds of tactics now closing down
freedoms in America, turning our nation into something that in the near future
could be quite other than the open society in which we grew up and learned to
love liberty,” states Wolf. Wolf is taking her message directly to the American
people in the most accessible form and as part of a large national campaign to
reach out to ordinary Americans about the dangers we face today. This includes
a lecture and speaking tour, and being part of the nascent American Freedom
in-defense-of-open-society

4/16

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 4, 2022 by guest

Campaign, a grassroots effort to ensure that presidential candidates pledge to
uphold the constitution and protect our liberties from further erosion. The End
of America will shock, enrage, and motivate–spurring us to act, as the Founders
would have counted on us to do in a time such as this, as rebels and
patriots–to save our liberty and defend our nation.
Open Johan Norberg 2020-09-03 AN ECONOMIST BOOK OF THE YEAR Humanity's embrace
of openness is the key to our success. The freedom to explore and exchange whether it's goods, ideas or people - has led to stunning achievements in
science, technology and culture. As a result, we live at a time of
unprecedented wealth and opportunity. So why are we so intent on ruining it?
From Stone Age hunter-gatherers to contemporary Chinese-American relations,
Open explores how across time and cultures, we have struggled with a constant
tension between our yearning for co-operation and our profound need for
belonging. Providing a bold new framework for understanding human history,
bestselling author and thinker Johan Norberg examines why we're often
uncomfortable with openness - but also why it is essential for progress. Part
sweeping history and part polemic, this urgent book makes a compelling case for
why an open world with an open economy is worth fighting for more than ever.
The Transparent Society David Brin 1999-05-07 Argues that the privacy of
individuals actually hampers accountability, which is the foundation of any
civilized society and that openness is far more liberating than secrecy
In Defense of Open Society George Soros 2019-10-22 An impassioned defense of
open society, academic and media freedom, and human rights. George Soros -universally known for his philanthropy, progressive politics, and investment
success--has been under sustained attack from the far right, nationalists, and
anti-Semites in the United States and around the world because of his
commitment to open society and liberal democracy. In this brilliant and
spirited book, Soros brings together a vital collection of his writings, some
never previously published. They deal with a wide range of important and timely
topics: the dangers that the instruments of control produced by artificial
intelligence and machine learning pose to open societies; what Soros calls his
"political philanthropy"; his founding of the Central European University, one
of the world's foremost defender of academic freedom; his philosophy; his
boom/bust theory of financial markets and its policy implications; and what he
calls the tragedy of the European Union. Soros's forceful affirmation of
freedom, democracy, the rule of law, human rights, social justice, and social
responsibility as a universal idea is a clarion call-to-arms for the ideals of
open society.
My Philanthropy George Soros 2012-08-14 George Soros is one of the world's
leading philanthropists. Over the past 30 years, he has provided more than 7
billion to his network of foundations, known collectively as the Open Society
Institute, for projects around the world and in the United States. In this ebook, Soros writes in detail for the first time about his vision for
philanthropy. "I have always been leery of philanthropy," he writes,
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"Philanthropy is supposed to be devoted to the benefit of others, but many
philanthropists are primarily concerned with their own benefit." Soros engages
in philanthropy not out of a desire for praise or to impose his vision upon the
world but out of a strong sense of moral duty: "My success in the financial
markets has given me a greater degree of independence than most other people
enjoy. This allows me to take a stand on controversial issues. In fact, my
exceptional position obliges me to do so." Soros is celebrated for his
brilliant financial and economic insights and his investment strategies. But
his contribution to philanthropy and the impact of his generosity is equally
impressive. This text reveals the thinking and practice that drives a lesser
known aspect of this remarkable man's life, his goals for society and his
philosophy.
The Open Society and Its Complexities Gerald Gaus 2021-08-06 A mere two decades
ago it was widely assumed that liberal democracy and the Open Society it
created had decisively won their century-long struggle against
authoritarianism. Although subsequent events have shocked many, F.A. Hayek
would not have been surprised that we are in many ways disoriented by the
society we have created. As he understood it, the Open Society was a precarious
achievement in many ways at odds with our deepest moral sentiments. His pathbreaking analyses argued that the Open Society runs against our evolved
attraction to "tribalism" that the Open Society is too complex for moral
justification; and that its self-organized complexity defies attempts at
democratic governance. In his final, wide-ranging book, Gerald Gaus critically
reexamines Hayek's analyses. Drawing on diverse work in social and moral
science, Gaus argues that Hayek's program was manifestly prescient and
strikingly sophisticated, always identifying real and pressing problems. Yet,
Gaus maintains, Hayek underestimated the resources of human morality and the
Open Society to cope with the challenges he perceived. Gaus marshals formal
models and empirical evidence to show that our Open Society is grounded on
moral foundations of human cooperation originating in our distant evolutionary
past, but has built upon them a complex and diverse society that requires us to
rethink both the nature of moral justification and the meaning of democratic
self-governance. In these fearful, angry and inwardly-looking times, when
political philosophy has itself become a hostile exchange between ideological
camps, The Open Society and Its Complexities shows how moral and ideological
diversity, so far from being the enemy of a free and open society, can be its
foundation.
Machine Habitus Massimo Airoldi 2021-12-13 We commonly think of society as made
of and by humans, but with the proliferation of machine learning and AI
technologies, this is clearly no longer the case. Billions of automated systems
tacitly contribute to the social construction of reality by drawing algorithmic
distinctions between the visible and the invisible, the relevant and the
irrelevant, the likely and the unlikely – on and beyond platforms. Drawing on
the work of Pierre Bourdieu, this book develops an original sociology of
algorithms as social agents, actively participating in social life. Through a
wide range of examples, Massimo Airoldi shows how society shapes algorithmic
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code, and how this culture in the code guides the practical behaviour of the
code in the culture, shaping society in turn. The ‘machine habitus’ is the
generative mechanism at work throughout myriads of feedback loops linking
humans with artificial social agents, in the context of digital infrastructures
and pre-digital social structures. Machine Habitus will be of great interest to
students and scholars in sociology, media and cultural studies, science and
technology studies and information technology, and to anyone interested in the
growing role of algorithms and AI in our social and cultural life.
Open Society and Its Enemies. Volume 2 Karl Raimund Popper 1966 Popper was born
in 1902 to a Viennese family of Jewish origin. He taught in Austria until 1937,
when he emigrated to New Zealand in anticipation of the Nazi annexation of
Austria the following year, and he settled in England in 1949. Before the
annexation, Popper had written mainly about the philosophy of science, but from
1938 until the end of the Second World War he focused his energies on political
philosophy, seeking to diagnose the intellectual origins of German and Soviet
totalitarianism. The Open Society and Its Enemies was the result. In the book,
Popper condemned Plato, Marx, and Hegel as "holists" and "historicists"--a
holist, according to Popper, believes that individuals are formed entirely by
their social groups; historicists believe that social groups evolve according
to internal principles that it is the intellectual's task to uncover. Popper,
by contrast, held that social affairs are unpredictable, and argued vehemently
against social engineering. He also sought to shift the focus of political
philosophy away from questions about who ought to rule toward questions about
how to minimize the damage done by the powerful. The book was an immediate
sensation, and--though it has long been criticized for its portrayals of Plato,
Marx, and Hegel--it has remained a landmark on the left and right alike for its
defense of freedom and the spirit of critical inquiry.
Open Borders Reece Jones 2019 Border control continues to be a highly contested
and politically charged subject around the world. This collection of essays
challenges reactionary nationalism by making the positive case for the benefits
of free movement for countries on both ends of the exchange. Open Borders
counters the knee-jerk reaction to build walls and close borders by arguing
that there is not a moral, legal, philosophical, or economic case for limiting
the movement of human beings at borders. The volume brings together essays by
theorists in anthropology, geography, international relations, and other fields
who argue for open borders with writings by activists who are working to make
safe passage a reality on the ground. It puts forward a clear, concise, and
convincing case for a world without movement restrictions at borders. The
essays in the first part of the volume make a theoretical case for free
movement by analyzing philosophical, legal, and moral arguments for opening
borders. In doing so, they articulate a sustained critique of the dominant idea
that states should favor the rights of their own citizens over the rights of
all human beings. The second part sketches out the current situation in the
European Union, in states that have erected border walls, in states that have
adopted a policy of inclusion such as Germany and Uganda, and elsewhere in the
world to demonstrate the consequences of the current regime of movement
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restrictions at borders. The third part creates a dialogue between theorists
and activists, examining the work of Calais Migrant Solidarity, No Borders
Morocco, activists in sanctuary cities, and others who contest border
restrictions on the ground.
Model Rules of Professional Conduct American Bar Association. House of
Delegates 2007 The Model Rules of Professional Conduct provides an up-to-date
resource for information on legal ethics. Federal, state and local courts in
all jurisdictions look to the Rules for guidance in solving lawyer malpractice
cases, disciplinary actions, disqualification issues, sanctions questions and
much more. In this volume, black-letter Rules of Professional Conduct are
followed by numbered Comments that explain each Rule's purpose and provide
suggestions for its practical application. The Rules will help you identify
proper conduct in a variety of given situations, review those instances where
discretionary action is possible, and define the nature of the relationship
between you and your clients, colleagues and the courts.
The Tyranny of the Ideal Gerald Gaus 2019-01-08 In his provocative new book,
The Tyranny of the Ideal, Gerald Gaus lays out a vision for how we should
theorize about justice in a diverse society. Gaus shows how free and equal
people, faced with intractable struggles and irreconcilable conflicts, might
share a common moral life shaped by a just framework. He argues that if we are
to take diversity seriously and if moral inquiry is sincere about shaping the
world, then the pursuit of idealized and perfect theories of
justice—essentially, the entire production of theories of justice that has
dominated political philosophy for the past forty years—needs to change.
Drawing on recent work in social science and philosophy, Gaus points to an
important paradox: only those in a heterogeneous society—with its various
religious, moral, and political perspectives—have a reasonable hope of
understanding what an ideally just society would be like. However, due to its
very nature, this world could never be collectively devoted to any single
ideal. Gaus defends the moral constitution of this pluralistic, open society,
where the very clash and disagreement of ideals spurs all to better understand
what their personal ideals of justice happen to be. Presenting an original
framework for how we should think about morality, The Tyranny of the Ideal
rigorously analyzes a theory of ideal justice more suitable for contemporary
times.
The Open Society and Its Enemies Karl R. Popper 2020-09-15 One of the most
important books of the twentieth century, Karl Popper's The Open Society and
Its Enemies is an uncompromising defense of liberal democracy and a powerful
attack on the intellectual origins of totalitarianism. Popper was born in 1902
to a Viennese family of Jewish origin. He taught in Austria until 1937, when he
emigrated to New Zealand in anticipation of the Nazi annexation of Austria the
following year, and he settled in England in 1949. Before the annexation,
Popper had written mainly about the philosophy of science, but from 1938 until
the end of the Second World War he focused his energies on political
philosophy, seeking to diagnose the intellectual origins of German and Soviet
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totalitarianism. The Open Society and Its Enemies was the result. An immediate
sensation when it was first published in two volumes in 1945, Popper's
monumental achievement has attained legendary status on both the Left and Right
and is credited with inspiring anticommunist dissidents during the Cold War.
Arguing that the spirit of free, critical inquiry that governs scientific
investigation should also apply to politics, Popper traces the roots of an
opposite, authoritarian tendency to a tradition represented by Plato, Marx, and
Hegel. In a substantial new introduction written for this edition, acclaimed
political philosopher Alan Ryan puts Popper's landmark work in biographical,
intellectual, and historical context. Also included is a personal essay by
eminent art historian E.H. Gombrich, in which he recounts the story of the
book's eventual publication despite numerous rejections and wartime
deprivations.-Active Measures Thomas Rid 2020-04-21 This revelatory and dramatic history of
disinformation traces the rise of secret organized deception operations from
the interwar period to contemporary internet troll farms We live in the age of
disinformation—of organized deception. Spy agencies pour vast resources into
hacking, leaking, and forging data, often with the goal of weakening the very
foundation of liberal democracy: trust in facts. Thomas Rid, a renowned expert
on technology and national security, was one of the first to sound the alarm.
More than four months before the 2016 election, he warned that Russian military
intelligence was “carefully planning and timing a high-stakes political
campaign" to disrupt the democratic process. But as crafty as such so-called
active measures have become, they are not new. The story of modern
disinformation begins with the post-Russian Revolution clash between communism
and capitalism, which would come to define the Cold War. In Active Measures,
Rid reveals startling intelligence and security secrets from materials written
in more than ten languages across several nations, and from interviews with
current and former operatives. He exposes the disturbing yet colorful history
of professional, organized lying, revealing for the first time some of the
century’s most significant operations—many of them nearly beyond belief. A
White Russian ploy backfires and brings down a New York police commissioner; a
KGB-engineered, anti-Semitic hate campaign creeps back across the Iron Curtain;
the CIA backs a fake publishing empire, run by a former Wehrmacht U-boat
commander, that produces Germany’s best jazz magazine. Rid tracks the rise of
leaking, and shows how spies began to exploit emerging internet culture many
years before WikiLeaks. Finally, he sheds new light on the 2016 election,
especially the role of the infamous “troll farm” in St. Petersburg as well as a
much more harmful attack that unfolded in the shadows. Active Measures takes
the reader on a guided tour deep into a vast hall of mirrors old and new,
pointing to a future of engineered polarization, more active and less
measured—but also offering the tools to cut through the deception.
The Soros Lectures George Soros 2010-02-09 Five lectures George Soros recently
delivered at the Central European University in Budapest - which he founded in
1991 - distill a lifetime of thinking on finance, capitalism and open society
In a series of lectures delivered at the Central European University in October
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2009, George Soros provided a broad overview of his thoughts on economics and
politics. The lectures are the culmination of a lifetime of practical and
philosophical reflection. In the first and second lecture, Soros discusses his
general theory of reflexivity and its application to financial markets,
providing insight into the recent financial crisis. The third and fourth
lectures examine the concept of open society, which has guided Soros' global
philanthropy, as well as the potential for conflict between capitalism and open
society. The closing lecture focuses on the way ahead, closely examining the
increasingly important economic and political role that China will play in the
future. "The Budapest Lectures" presents these five seminal talks into one
volume, which offers a condensed and highly readable summary of Soros' world
view.
The Tragedy of the European Union George Soros 2014-03-11 The European Union
could soon be a thing of the past. Xenophobia is rampant and commonly reflected
in elections across the continent. Great Britain may hold a referendum on
whether to abandon the union altogether. Spurred by anti-EU sentiments due to
the euro crisis, national interests conflict with a shared vision for the
future of Europe. Is it too late to preserve the union that generated
unprecedented peace for more than half a century? This is no mere academic
question with limited importance for America and the rest of the world. In the
past decade, the EU has declined from a unified global power to a fractious
confederation of states with staggering unemployment resentfully seeking relief
from a reluctant Germany. If the EU collapses and the former member states are
transformed again from partners into rivals, the US and the world will confront
the serious economic and political consequences that follow. In a series of
revealing interviews conducted by Dr. Gregor Peter Schmitz, George Soros—a man
of vast European experience whose personal past informs his present
concerns—offers trenchant commentary and concise, prescriptive advice: The euro
crisis was not an inevitable consequence of integration, but a result of
avoidable mistakes in politics, economics, and finance; and excessive faith in
the self-regulating financial markets that Soros calls market fundamentalism
inspired flawed institutional structures that call out for reform. Despite the
considerable perils of this period, George Soros maintains his faith in the
European Union as a model of open society. This book is a testament to his
vision for a peaceful and productive Europe.
The Second Media Age Mark Poster 2018-03-08 This book examines the implications
of new communication technologies in the light of the most recent work in
social and cultural theory and argues that new developments in electronic
media, such as the Internet and Virtual Reality, justify the designation of a
"second media age".
In Defense of Elitism Joel Stein 2019-10-22 From Thurber finalist and former
star Time columnist Joel Stein comes a "brilliant exploration" (Walter
Isaacson) of America's political culture war and a hilarious call to arms for
the elite. "I can think of no one more suited to defend elitism than Stein, a
funny man with hands as delicate as a baby full of soft-boiled eggs." —Jimmy
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Kimmel, host of Jimmy Kimmel Live! The night Donald Trump won the presidency,
our author Joel Stein, Thurber Prize finalist and former staff writer for Time
Magazine, instantly knew why. The main reason wasn't economic anxiety or
racism. It was that he was anti-elitist. Hillary Clinton represented Wall
Street, academics, policy papers, Davos, international treaties and the people
who think they're better than you. People like Joel Stein. Trump represented
something far more appealing, which was beating up people like Joel Stein. In a
full-throated defense of academia, the mainstream press, medium-rare steak, and
civility, Joel Stein fights against populism. He fears a new tribal elite is
coming to replace him, one that will fend off expertise of all kinds and send
the country hurtling backward to a time of wars, economic stagnation and the
well-done steaks doused with ketchup that Trump eats. To find out how this
shift happened and what can be done, Stein spends a week in Roberts County,
Texas, which had the highest percentage of Trump voters in the country. He goes
to the home of Trump-loving Dilbert cartoonist Scott Adams; meets people who
create fake news; and finds the new elitist organizations merging both right
and left to fight the populists. All the while using the biggest words he
knows.
Critical Rationalism and Globalization Masoud Mohammadi Alamuti 2015-03-24
Critical Rationalism and Globalization addresses how the access to critical
reason enables people to shape a new social order on a global scale. This book
demonstrates how the philosophy of critical rationalism contributes to the
sociology of Globalization, through uncovering the role of critical reason in
arriving at an agreement on common values and institutions on a global scale.
It discusses how value consensus on the institutions of sovereignty and
inter–state law has prepared the ground for the rise of a global system of
national societies after the end of World War II. Masoud Alamuti argues that
uneven openness of national economies to global trade and investment should be
comprehended in the framework of the post–war legal and political context.
Using the concept of rationality as openness to criticism, the book proposes a
normative theory of open global society in order to show that the existing
value consensus on the cult of sovereignty suffers from the recognition of the
possibility of rational dialogue among competing ways of the good life. Masoud
Alamuti argues that once the people of the world, across national communities,
open their fundamental ways of the good life to mutual criticism, they can
create common global values necessary for the rise of a just social order on a
global scale. This book will be of interest to students and scholars of
Globalization Studies, Global Sociology and International Relations.
American Islamophobia Khaled A. Beydoun 2018-04-03 “I remember the four words
that repeatedly scrolled across my mind after the first plane crashed into the
World Trade Center in New York City. ‘Please don’t be Muslims, please don’t be
Muslims.’ The four words I whispered to myself on 9/11 reverberated through the
mind of every Muslim American that day and every day after.… Our fear, and the
collective breath or brace for the hateful backlash that ensued, symbolize the
existential tightrope that defines Muslim American identity today.” The term
“Islamophobia” may be fairly new, but irrational fear and hatred of Islam and
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Muslims is anything but. Though many speak of Islamophobia’s roots in racism,
have we considered how anti-Muslim rhetoric is rooted in our legal system?
Using his unique lens as a critical race theorist and law professor, Khaled A.
Beydoun captures the many ways in which law, policy, and official state
rhetoric have fueled the frightening resurgence of Islamophobia in the United
States. Beydoun charts its long and terrible history, from the plight of
enslaved African Muslims in the antebellum South and the laws prohibiting
Muslim immigrants from becoming citizens to the ways the war on terror assigns
blame for any terrorist act to Islam and the myriad trials Muslim Americans
face in the Trump era. He passionately argues that by failing to frame
Islamophobia as a system of bigotry endorsed and emboldened by law and carried
out by government actors, U.S. society ignores the injury it inflicts on both
Muslims and non-Muslims. Through the stories of Muslim Americans who have
experienced Islamophobia across various racial, ethnic, and socioeconomic
lines, Beydoun shares how U.S. laws shatter lives, whether directly or
inadvertently. And with an eye toward benefiting society as a whole, he
recommends ways for Muslim Americans and their allies to build coalitions with
other groups. Like no book before it, American Islamophobia offers a robust and
genuine portrait of Muslim America then and now.
Why Liberalism Failed Patrick J. Deneen 2019-02-26 "One of the most important
political books of 2018."—Rod Dreher, American Conservative Of the three
dominant ideologies of the twentieth century—fascism, communism, and
liberalism—only the last remains. This has created a peculiar situation in
which liberalism’s proponents tend to forget that it is an ideology and not the
natural end-state of human political evolution. As Patrick Deneen argues in
this provocative book, liberalism is built on a foundation of contradictions:
it trumpets equal rights while fostering incomparable material inequality; its
legitimacy rests on consent, yet it discourages civic commitments in favor of
privatism; and in its pursuit of individual autonomy, it has given rise to the
most far-reaching, comprehensive state system in human history. Here, Deneen
offers an astringent warning that the centripetal forces now at work on our
political culture are not superficial flaws but inherent features of a system
whose success is generating its own failure.
In Defence of Open Society George Soros 2020-09-17 George Soros is among the
world's most prominent public figures. He is one of the history's most
successful investors and his philanthropy, led by the Open Society Foundations,
has donated over $14 billion to promote democracy and human rights in more than
120 countries. But in recent years, Soros has become the focus of sustained
right-wing attacks in the United States and around the world based on his
commitment to open society, progressive politics and his Jewish background. In
this brilliant and spirited book, Soros offers a compendium of his philosophy,
a clarion call-to-arms for the ideals of an open society: freedom, democracy,
rule of law, human rights, social justice, and social responsibility as a
universal idea. In this age of nationalism, populism, anti-Semitism, and the
spread of authoritarian governments, Soros's mission to support open societies
is as urgent as it is important.
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In Defense of Globalism Dalibor Rohac 2019-09-09 Countering our divisive times,
In Defense of Globalism makes the conservative case in favor of international
organizations and cooperation. Moving beyond empty political rhetoric, Dalibor
Rohac’s meticulous research and clear analysis assess and explain the
strengths, flaws, and relevant trade-offs of different forms of global
governance.
In Defense of a Liberal Education Fareed Zakaria 2015-03-30 CNN host and bestselling author Fareed Zakaria argues for a renewed commitment to the world’s
most valuable educational tradition. The liberal arts are under attack. The
governors of Florida, Texas, and North Carolina have all pledged that they will
not spend taxpayer money subsidizing the liberal arts, and they seem to have an
unlikely ally in President Obama. While at a General Electric plant in early
2014, Obama remarked, "I promise you, folks can make a lot more, potentially,
with skilled manufacturing or the trades than they might with an art history
degree." These messages are hitting home: majors like English and history, once
very popular and highly respected, are in steep decline. "I get it," writes
Fareed Zakaria, recalling the atmosphere in India where he grew up, which was
even more obsessed with getting a skills-based education. However, the CNN host
and best-selling author explains why this widely held view is mistaken and
shortsighted. Zakaria eloquently expounds on the virtues of a liberal arts
education—how to write clearly, how to express yourself convincingly, and how
to think analytically. He turns our leaders' vocational argument on its head.
American routine manufacturing jobs continue to get automated or outsourced,
and specific vocational knowledge is often outdated within a few years.
Engineering is a great profession, but key value-added skills you will also
need are creativity, lateral thinking, design, communication, storytelling,
and, more than anything, the ability to continually learn and enjoy
learning—precisely the gifts of a liberal education. Zakaria argues that
technology is transforming education, opening up access to the best courses and
classes in a vast variety of subjects for millions around the world. We are at
the dawn of the greatest expansion of the idea of a liberal education in human
history.
Open Society Reforming Global Capitalism Reconsidered George Soros 2000-11-10
George Soros's The Crisis of Global Capitalism became an international
bestseller and an instant classic; a must read for anyone concerned with the
complex market forces that rule our global economy and create both prosperity
and instability. Now, in Open Society, Soros takes a new and provocative look
at the arguments he made in that book, incorporating the latest global economic
and political developments into his analysis. He shows how our economic and
political arrangements are out of sync. Recognizing that our existing
institutions are under the sway of sovereign states, he proposes an "open
society alliance" with the dual purpose of fostering open societies in
individual countries and laying the groundwork for a global open society. In
leading up to his inspiring vision, Soros presents an iconoclastic view of the
world that has guided him both in making money and spending it on his network
of Open Society Foundations. This book sums up the life's work of an
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exceptional individual. George Soros is the best fund manager in history, a
stateless statesman, and an original thinker.
Soros on Soros George Soros 1995-08-18 George Soros Ends the Speculation "The
outcome [of this book] is a summing up of my life's work. . . As I finish the
book, I feel I have succeeded."-George Soros from the Preface Critical praise
for Soros on Soros "If you have ever wanted to sit down for a candid
conversation with a phenomenal financial success, George Soros's book provides
the opportunity. You will meet a complex man and a first-rate mind."-Henry A.
Kissinger "The best expert on Soros is undoubtedly George Soros! After all, who
is better equipped to tell us what he really thinks and how he thinks, a matter
of some importance given the fact that he has translated a remarkable personal
financial success into a truly generous and historically significant effort to
promote postcommunist democracy." -Zbigniew Brzezinski "The best X-ray of the
mind of the master yet." -Barton M. Biggs "George Soros brings a lot more to
the world of finance than the intuition and nerve of a born trader-and in Soros
on Soros he's no longer bashful about telling us about it. A philosopher at
heart, George attributes his success at investing to a theory of the
interaction of reality and human perception. What really drives the man now,
with a personal fortune beyond all personal need, is a different kind of
strategic investing-investment to build in Eastern Europe the kind of open
societies he came to value in his own life." -Paul A. Volcker Financial guru
George Soros is one of the most colorful and intriguing figures in the
financial world today. Now in Soros on Soros, readers are given their most
intimate and revealing look yet into the life and mind of the one BusinessWeek
dubbed, "The Man Who Moves Markets." Soros on Soros interweaves financial
theory and personal reminiscence, political analysis and moral reflection to
offer a compelling portrait of the world (and its markets) according to Soros.
In an interview-style narrative with Byron Wien, Managing Director at Morgan
Stanley, and with German journalist Krisztina Koenen, Soros vividly describes
the genesis of his brilliant financial career and shares his views on investing
and global finance, politics and the emerging world order, and the
responsibility of power. Speaking with remarkable candor, he traces his
progress from Holocaust survivor to philosophy student, unsuccessful tobacco
salesman to the world's most powerful and profitable trader and introduces us
to the people and events that helped shape his character and his often
controversial views. In describing the investment theories and financial
strategies that have made him "a superstar among money managers" (The New York
Times), Soros tells the fascinating story of the phenomenally successful Soros
Fund Management and its $12 billion flagship, Quantum Fund. He also offers
fresh insights into some of his most sensational wins and losses, including a
firsthand account of the $1 billion he made going up against the British pound
and the fortune he lost speculating on the yen. Plus: Soros's take on the
devaluation of the peso and currency fluctuations internationally. He tells of
the personal and professional crises that more than once threatened to destroy
him and of the personal resources he drew upon to turn defeat into resounding
victory. And he explains his motivations for establishing the Soros Foundation
and the Open Society Institute through which he worked to build open societies
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in postcommunist countries in Eastern Europe and the former Soviet Union.
Finally, turning his attention to international politics, Soros offers keen
insights into the current state of affairs in Russia and the former communist
bloc countries and analyzes the reasons behind and likely consequences of the
West's failure to properly integrate them into the free world. He also explores
the crisis of the ERM and analyzes the pros and cons of investing in a number
of emerging markets. Find out what makes one of the greatest financial wizards
of this or any age tick. Soros on Soros is a must read for anyone interested in
world finance and international policy.
The Influence of Soros Emily Tamkin 2020-07-07 A seasoned journalist probes one
of the right-wing’s favorite targets, Hungarian-American investor and
philanthropist George Soros, to explore the genesis of his influence and the
truth of the conspiracies that surround him. For years, hedge fund tycoon
George Soros has been demonized by GOP politicians, fringe outlets, and rightwing media personalities, who claim Soros often manipulates the global economy
and masterminds the radical left. He has been accused of using his billions to
foment violence, support “white genocide,” and pay migrants to seek asylum in
the United States. Right-wing media personalities have described him as working
to hijack our democracy and undermine sovereignty. Left-leaning outlets,
meanwhile, have suggested that his philanthropy is a distraction from the
economic misery he himself has made. But who is George Soros? How did he make
his money? What causes does he actually support? How did this billionaire
become the right’s favorite target—used by elected officials sympathetic to the
idea that their country’s opposition can be blamed on one man in the endless
messaging war? How much of the hatred is driven by rising antisemitism? Though
his name appears often in the media, most people know little about Soros.
Weaving biography, cultural commentary, and investigative reporting, Emily
Tamkin brings into focus the man and his myth to examine how much influence he
actually has on politics. Is Soros simply a left-wing version of the Koch
brothers? Or is he genuinely trying to make the world a better place? The
Influence of Soros offers an understanding of the man and his money, his
contributions and donations, and his true sway over our politics, elections,
and our societies. Ultimately, Tamkin asks, can a truly open society exist if
any one man can have the kind of power Soros wields?
In Defense of Politicians Stephen K. Medvic 2013-03-05 Politicians are reviled.
From jokes on late-night TV talk shows to radio show rants and from public
opinion polls to ubiquitous conventional wisdom—politicians are among the most
despised professional class in modern society. Drawing on seminal work in
political science, Stephen K. Medvic convincingly argues to the masses that
this blanket condemnation of politicians is both unfair and unwarranted. While
some individual politicians certainly deserve scorn for misjudgments, moral
failings, or even criminal acts, the assumption that all of them should be cast
in a similar light is unjustified. More importantly, that deeply cynical
assumption is dangerous to the legitimacy of a democratic system of government.
Politicians, as a class, deserve respect, not out of blind obedience to
authority but because democratic deliberation requires it. Medvic explains how
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cognitive biases in the way people reason often lead us to draw unjustified
conclusions of politicians in general based on the malfeasance of some.
Scandals involving politicians are likely to be remembered and to serve as
"evidence" of the belief that "they all do it." Most politicians, in fact, care
deeply about their cities, states, and nation. But they face a trap of
unrealistic and contradictory expectations from the public about how
politicians should behave. Medvic, in turn, demonstrates the necessity of
ambition, the utility of politics for resolving conflicts peacefully, and the
value of ideology in framing political choices. In the end, citizens must learn
to tolerate the inherent messiness of politics as the only viable alternative
to violent conflict. In the process, we must embrace our role in the political
system as well.
The Fate of the West Bill Emmott 2017-04-27 When faced with global instability
and economic uncertainty, it is tempting for states to react by closing
borders, hoarding wealth and solidifying power. We have seen it at various
times in Japan, France and Italy and now it is infecting much of Europe and
America, as the vote for Brexit in the UK has vividly shown. This insularity,
together with increased inequality of income and wealth, threatens the future
role of the West as a font of stability, prosperity and security. Part of the
problem is that the principles of liberal democracy upon which the success of
the West has been built have been suborned, with special interest groups such
as bankers accruing too much power and too great a share of the economic cake.
So how is this threat to be countered? States such as Sweden in the 1990s,
California at different times or Britain under Thatcher all halted stagnation
by clearing away the powers of interest groups and restoring their societies'
ability to evolve. To survive, the West needs to be porous, open and flexible.
From reinventing welfare systems to redefining the working age, from
reimagining education to embracing automation, Emmott lays out the changes the
West must make to revive itself in the moment and avoid a deathly rigid future.
George Soros On Globalization George Soros 2005-03-16 "Now in paperback: George
Soros' ""powerful"" and ""brilliant"" report on the state of our international
institutions (New York Review of Books)"
In Defense of Plato Ronald Bartlett Levy 1953-01-01
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